
Waskesiu Community Association 

2024 Election Results 
July 5th, 2024 

 

The following Councilors have been declared elected to the Waskesiu Community 

Council by acclamation, with their three year term commencing on August 1, 2024: 
 

 

Jim Kerby representing members who are leaseholders in the cottage 

area;  

 

Linda Lavallee representing members who are commercial lessees 

sub-lessees to a commercial lease;  

 

Rob Phillips representing members who are leaseholders in the cabin 

area;  

 

Jacqueline Archer representing members who are permanent resi-

dents of  Waskesiu (other than members referred to in any of  the catego-

ries above);  

 

Bentley Crozier representing members at large of  the Association; 

 

Bob Cyr representing members at large of  the Association; 

 

Jennifer Wood representing members at large of  the Association 

 

 

Congratulations to All! 
 


